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10th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Happy New Year! 

 

It’s great to see everyone back and it’s been a good start to the new term. There 

has been lots of exciting work happening in classes and the pupils seem happy to 

be back at school. 

 

You will be able to access last half term’s Earwig records from Monday next week 

so please do log in to see the work from Autumn 2. If you need any help logging 

in or would like someone to show you, please do let us know and we can arrange 

for that to be done. Remember to ensure that you have set the dates on the first 

page to show from September until now to be able to still see Autumn 1 records 

too. They are not time sensitive and remain on your profile. We will add to them 

as the year goes on so you have information from the whole year by July.   

 

Please do remember to keep checking the Southwark local offer page for an 

updated version of activities that are available in Southwark including after school 

and weekend clubs https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/care/targeted-short-

breaks/ 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 
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